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FAO Parents/Carers

6th December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Re:  Christmas Jumper Day – Tuesday 17th December 2019
On Tuesday 17th December, Oak Hill will celebrate Christmas Jumper Day. This is a fundraiser to raise money for the charity ‘Save the Children’. 
Staff and students may wear a festive jumper to school on this day if they donate £1 to the charity. We ask that students are dressed appropriately – students should still wear their school polo t-shirt, black school trousers and black shoes/trainers with their Christmas jumper. Students may wear a red or green jumper as these are festive colours also.

As a school, we have raised money for a range of charities in recent years and the students have been fantastic at supporting the various fundraisers. We thank you in advance for your support with our school’s fundraising efforts and appreciate any donations you and your child can make.
Yours sincerely

Charlotte Singh
Charlotte Singh

English Teacher
[image: image2.png]OAK HILL SCHOOL

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: Joanne Kelly
HEAD OF SCHOOL: Kevin Grant

A P BARNET MULTI-ACADEMY TRUST






